
Latest arrangements on AFCD public
services

     The Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation Department (AFCD) announced
today (June 20) that its school and public education programmes will resume
starting from next Monday (June 22).

     School and public education programmes of AFCD public facilities
including Hong Kong Wetland Park, Country Park Visitor/Education Centres,
Hong Kong Geopark Visitor Centres and the Endangered Species Resource Centre,
were suspended earlier. Such programmes will resume next Monday. 

     Please visit the AFCD website (www.afcd.gov.hk) for the arrangement and
booking of the programmes.
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